U.S. Departn.. . of Justice

Washington, D.C. 20530

BG:HILaHaie:cep Telephone:
145-12-3587 633-4345

January 19, 1983

Mr. James H. Lesar
Attorney at Law

1000 wilson Blvd.
Suite 900

Arlington, Va 22209

Re: Weisberg v. Federal Bureau of
Investigation, USDC DC, C.A. No.
78-322/420

Dear Jim:

I am writing as the attorney for the defendant in the above-
referenced case.

Enclosed please find a copy of defendant's Responses to
plaintiff's First Set of Interrogatories, Request for Admissions
and Request for Production of Documents. As can be seen, the
response to the interrogatories has not yet been signed by Special
Agent Udo H. Specht of the Dallas Field Office and Special Agent
Clifford H. Anderson of the New Orleans Field Office. I
anticipate receiving the signed original no later than Friday,
January 21, 1983, at which point I will file the original and two
copies with the Court and send you a copy containing all the
signatures.

If you have any questions about these matters, please call
me.

Sincerely yours,

Hé;%;zi..LaHa{g
T 1l Attorney

Federal Programs Branch
Civil Division

Enclosures



